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All Season Flyer for 2022 
Do not forget to mark the list at Waybright field if you want your flights to count. The list is 

currently in the shed. As of 6/28/2022, the following MARKS members have flown at least 

once a month: 

 

Ray Bertrand 

John Burnett 

Ray Carlson 

Wendell Gumby 

David Hess 

Robin Mutchler 

Scott Richards  

Shye Sarig 

Harry Semenko 

Jason Taylor 

Jon Watson 

Jim Waybright 

Rick Witherow 

  

Mid-Atlantic Radio Kontrol 

Society 

MARKSMen 
The MARKSMEN is published monthly by 

the Mid Atlantic Radio Kontrol Society and 

posted on the MARKS Web Site. Newsletter 

submissions should be sent via email to David 

Hess (news@marksrc.com) 

 

President 

Jason Taylor marksrc.pres@gmail.com 

 

Vice President  

Ray Carlson chestnuthaven@verizon.net 

 

Treasurer 

John Haffner mooneyjock@outlook.com 

 

Secretary 

Scott Richards scott52rich@me.com 

 

Safety Officer  

John Burnett JohnBmrw100@verizon.net 

 

Field Marshall  

Shye Sarig shyesarig@comcast.net 

 

Executive Committee Members  

Ray Carlson 

Gary Gandy 

John Haffner 

David Hess 

Wally Makuchal 

Scott Richards 

Jason Taylor 

Jim Waybright 

Rick Witherow 

 

Flight Instructor Coordinator 

Ray Carlson chestnuthaven@verizon.net 

 

Flight Instructors  

Ray Bertrand 

John Burnett 

John Haffner 

Wally Makuchal 

Shye Sarig 

Harry Semenko  

Jason Taylor 

Jon Watson 

Rick Witherow 

 

Web Site 

www.marksrc.com 

 

Web Master 

David Hess news@marksrc.com 

 

MARKS is AMA Charter Club #333.  

MARKS maintains a flying field located at: 

 Waybright Field 

1918 Saint Lukes Road 

Salisbury, MD 21804 

 

On the cover: Rick Witherow flying his Edge 

at the MARKS Airshow.  

Upcoming Events 
July 2022 

July 16 @ 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Flite Test Bloody Baron Combat 

 

July 30 @ 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

July Membership Meeting 

 

August 2022 
August 13 @ 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Flite Test Bloody Baron Combat 

 

August 27 @ 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

August Membership Meeting 

 

September 2022 
September 10 @ 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Flite Test Bloody Baron Combat 

 

September 24 @ 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

September Membership Meeting 

 

For more information visit https://marksrc.com/events 

mailto:news@marksrc.com
mailto:marksrc.pres@gmail.com
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mailto:mooneyjock@outlook.com
mailto:scott52rich@me.com
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http://www.marksrc.com/
mailto:news@marksrc.com
https://marksrc.com/events
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Meeting Minutes for June 25, 2022 
 

• MARKS June 2022 membership meeting 

• Pavilion at Waybright Field 

• 13 members present 

• The meeting was called to order at 2:01 pm by President Jason Taylor. 

• A motion was made, seconded and approved to forgo reading of the May minutes.  There were no changes or 

corrections to the minutes. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
• Things are getting more expensive.  The port-a potty cost is now $115 per month, but luckily, they accepted our 

May payment of $95, even though the cost had just gone up. 

• We have $3,277.96 in the budget to pay expenses for the rest of the year.  John is budgeting $115 per month for 

the port-a potty, $50 per month for electricity and $150 per month for mowing expenses.  If you throw in the 

$900 due for rent, then John is projecting expenses to be around $4,680 for next year. If we maintain our current 

membership, that will provide around $3,500 in dues, so we will have around a $1,600 deficit to make up next 

year by donations or adding additional members. 

• For income, we have dues from one new member, John Heinz, and a donation from Shye Sarig. 

• Jason reported that we have two other potential new members, Brian McDonald and Jeffry Powers who should 

be paying their dues shortly.  We also received a total of $69 from the two 50-50 Drawings at the airshow. 

• The treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 

 

Field Report 
• The field was in excellent shape for our Air Show. Thanks to everyone for pitching in to make it look great. 

• We needed to replace the Extension Spring on the White 50 ZT mower. Thanks to John Burnett for all his work 

completing this task. 

• The wind sock was old and torn. Shye Sarig donated $50.00 to purchase a new one. Now it blows in the wind. 

Thanks Shye! 

• The club donated $75.00 to Bill Young for fuel to Bush Hog everything we don’t mow. Thanks Bill!  

• We spent $106.00 on gas for the mowers this month. We are trying to minimize how much we mow to keep the 

cost down but Donations for gas are being accepted.  

   

Membership Report 
• Rick Witherow was not at the meeting, but Jason thanked everyone that came out to the air show.  He thought it 

went great and from it we picked up three new members.  

• The “Outdoors Delmarva” video from the air show is on YouTube and there is a link to it on the Marks RC Fa-

cebook site. 

• Jason indicated that if you are out in a public setting, be sure to mention the AMA is your statements.  Evidently 

AMA helps direct funds towards clubs that publicly support it. 

 

Old Business 
• John Haffner reported that the Fall Vintage Fun Fly is on.  He sent in the sanction fee, but the AMA lost it.  He 

sent it in again, but now the fee had gone up to $125.  In any case, the Vintage RC Society will reimburse us for 

the sanction fee, trophy costs and fee for the ad in the AMA magazine.  The food costs are on us, but we can 

charge for the food and will hopefully make up those costs.  

• Jason again thanked everyone for their support for the airshow.  He thought at one point, there were up to 100 

people there between the spectators and members. 
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New Business 
• Jim Waybright indicated that the frame supporting the sign by the road looks raggedly and needs cleaned and 

painted.  John Burnett volunteered to clean and paint it.  If pressure washing is required, Jim thinks we have 

enough hose to reach the sign from Bill’s house. 

• Jim Waybright thought that it would be a good idea to have a Flea Market sometime this Fall.  John Burnett 

liked the idea and thought it would be great to combine it with the Vintage Fly-In on October 15.  After some 

discussion, it was decided to hold the Flea Market on October 15 with the Vintage Fly-In starting around 11:00 

am. 

• A motion was made to accept John Heinz, Jeffry Powers and Brian McDonald as members of Mark RC Club.  

The motion was seconded and unanimously approved. 

• Jason sent the documentation to the AMA to apply for Gold Member status. He hopes to hear something shortly. 

 

• Next meeting Saturday, July 30 at 2:00 pm at Waybright Field.   

• Meeting was adjourned at 2:21 pm. 

 

MARKS Annual Airshow  

These photos and more are available for viewing at: https://marksrc.com/air-show-2022 

 

 

https://marksrc.com/air-show-2022
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